To

Mr. Frank Jones, Office of Development

From

UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO
J. W. Watts, Business Mamager Inter-Office Memorandum

Subject

Letter from Dr. Robert M. Lowveland s 9 January 1970

Transmitted herewith is a letter addressed to The Regents from Dr. Robert

M. Loveland of Hollywood, California, together with his check in the amount
of $500.

President Hartung has seen the letter and we are including it in the agenda
for the next Regents' meeting. Photocopies have been sent to Dean Wohletz,
Dr. Hornocker and Mr. and Mrs. Jess Taylor.

I believe it would be appropriate for you to acknowledge this when you send
a receipt.
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